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CONSTRUCTION NEWS BRIEFS

CISCO ANNUAL MEETING - FRIDAY, 
JANUARY 29, 2016

CISCO’s Annual Meeting will be 
held on Friday, January 29, 2016 at 
Maggiano’s Little Italy, 1901 Woodfield 
Road in Schaumburg, Illinois.

Registration and Breakfast begin 
at 8:00 a.m. with the formal program 
staring at 9:00 a.m.  The featured 
presentation will be the 2015 Pride in 
Construction Awards, consisting of the 
Projects of the Year, Educator of the 
Year, Labor Advocate of the Year and the 
Public Body of the Year Awards.

To register, contact Julia Mulvey at 
(630) 472-9411 or via email - julia@
cisco.org.

33rd ANNUAL CRCA TRADE SHOW - 
JANUARY 21-22

The Chicago Roofing Contractors 
Association will host its 33rd Annual 
Trade Show & Seminars on January 21-
22 at Drury Lane Conference Center 
in Oakbrook Terrace.  The theme 
is “Roofing & Waterproofing - Get 
Your Facts Straight”.  The Thursday 
afternoon and Friday sessions are 
FREE.  Register online today at www.
CRCA.org. 

ASA CHICAGO CONSTRUCTION EXPO 
& SAFETY CONFERENCE - MARCH 8TH

In conjunction with the 
Construction Safety Council, 
ASA Chicago will hold its Annual 
Construction Expo from 9:00 a.m. - 
4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 8 at Drury 
Lane Conference Center in Oakbrook 
Terrace.  You can be an Exhibitor/
Sponsor or attend the event via 
General Admission.  To register, visit 
asachicago.org today. 

INDUSTRY NEWS
Rush University Medical Center 

is planning to build a $500 million 
outpatient center just east of its 
main hospital tower, according 
to Crain’s Chicago Business. The 
nine-story, 620,000 square-foot is 
expected to be completed in 2020.

The McCormick Place Event 
Center, which broke ground last 
month is moving toward a projected 
two-year construction schedule.  
The facility will also be the new 
home of DePaul University’s men’s 
and women’s basketball.  McPier 
and DePaul split the cost of the 
building, although it will be owned 
and operated by the agency.
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CISCO EXPANDS SCHOLARSHIP 
PROGRAM - APPLICATION DEADLINE 
FEBRUARY 19, 2016

CISCO’s long-standing Scholarship 
Program will be accepting applications 
until February 19, 2016 in three 
different categories.  

The CISCO Board added a third, 
4-year scholarship for high school 
seniors who are planning on attending 
a 4-year university or college.  The 
other two categories are for seniors 
who plan on attending a two-year 
community college, and for building 
trade or contractor employees who 
are returning to school for continuing 
ed purposes.

For more information, contact 
Julia Mulvey - julia@cisco.org.  Or to 
simply download the application form 
of your choice, go to www.cisco.org/
scholarships/.

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

CISCO 
extends its 
wishes to 
all of our 
members, 
supporters 
and their 
families to 

enjoy a safe, healthy, prosperous and 
Happy New Year!

Aerial view of Maggie Daley Park, 331 E. 
Monroe St. in Chicago.  The park was one of 
seven winning projects of this year’s awards.

FULL PROJECT DETAILS ON WEBSITE

To read the details of the seven 
winning projects, click on the link: 

http://cisco.org/projects-of-the-year/

Photos of the projects and the 
official press release will be available 

to view and/or download. 


